48 WALL STREET NEW YORK, N.Y. 10005 August 11, 1976 Rabbi Norman Lamm, The Jewish Center, 131 West 86th Street, New York, New York 10024

Dear Rabbi Lamm:

May I offer my congratulations upon your appointment as President of Yeshiva University. One might be tempted to say that Yeshiva's gain is the Center's loss. However, such a magnificent gain for Yeshiva cannot be anything but a gain for the entire Jewish community.

Please send my regards to Mrs. Lamm and the rest of your family.

Sincerely yours,

Jeffrey I. Zuckerman